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Nagel, Elizabeth (DHHS)

From: Robert Meeker <meekerbob48@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 12:29 PM
To: MDHHS-ConWebTeam
Subject: Public Comment - UESWL CON Standards

Greater Michigan Lithotripsy (GML) supports the proposed changes to the CON Review Standards for UESWL Services approved for public 
comment by the CON Commission at their meeting in December 2016. 
 

Alan Buergenthal 

Chief Executive Officer 

Greater Michigan Lithotripsy 

(614) 298‐8150 ext. 19 

(614) 291‐9452 FAX 

abuergenthal@aksm.com 
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